
Dear Senator Johnson, Legislative Staff: 
 
I'm writing to request that a no vote on Senate Bill 621 for the 2019 Legislative Session is needed. SB 621 
would effectively prohibit local jurisdictions from regulating housing dwellings, particularly vacation 
rentals. This bill is being sponsored by Senator Girod. As a resident of the North Coast, I am particularly 
aware of the impact in my home of Astoria. Astoria is currently facing significant housing shortages. 
While there is demand for places for people to stay temporarily, it's important that local government be 
able to help assist and promote more affordable housing. I believe that SB 621 is bad for our coastal and 
resort communities. I urge a no vote on SB 621.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tyrel Trainor 
bridge_03@tutanota.com 
 
1139 Franklin Avenue 
Astoria, OR 97103  
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